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MEETING ROOM UNAVAILABLE- 02/24

Joel Becerr: Tue, Feb 7, 2017 at 11:47 AM
To:

Hil

Good morning.

| am sorry to inform you, but we have had an unforeseen set-back.

We are in the process of having our hotel renovated before the end of this year, and part of that renovation
involves having brand new mattresses placed in all of our rooms.

Unfortunately the meeting room has been used as the current storage room for all the hotels mattresses
until we are able to place them in their respective rooms.

| am emailing you to notify you that the meeting room will most likely not be available until sometime in
April.

Again, | apologize for the inconvenience this causes.

Thank you,

Joel Becerra

Director of Sales & Marketing

Hampton Inn - Miami Dadeland

8200 SW 70t Ave



